
I would like to express my strong opposition to SB 99 and SB 690, which would do away with 

daylight savings time in Oregon. 

 

This is the exact opposite thing that should be done. Which is, to make daylight savings time 

permanent.  

 

I’ve never heard a single person say, when clocks are rolled back an hour in the fall, “Oh joy, it 

is going to get dark earlier, so I won’t have much daylight left to go outside after work or 

school.” But everyone loves it when daylight savings time starts in the spring. 

 

I submit today’s blog post on the subject as captivating persuasive testimony in opposition to this 

really bad idea. 

 

http://hinessight.blogs.com/hinessight/2015/03/lets-make-daylight-savings-time-permanent-in-

oregon-and-everywhere.html 

 

Please, Oregon legislature, keep your hands off of our precious late afternoon and evening 

daylight. Us Oregonians love our daylight savings time! 

 

Brian Hines 

10371 Lake Drive SE 

Salem, OR  97306 
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